July 3, 2020

Rancho | and ] Enterprises, LL.C
27839 Hunters Rock Lane
Katy, TX 77449

Dear Michael:

I am writing to commend you and your partners on the introduction of an outstanding product that
has become especially important during these crazy, trying times: Medecide.

I must admit, when I first heard of the “28 day” claim for disinfecting effects with Medecide, I was
skeptical. As a former CEO of hospitals and now the owner of three dog daycare and boarding
facilities, cleanliness, and in particular sanitizing, is extremely important to everything we used to do
and to what I do now. There are simply too many products out there that make claims of greatness
and all at an exorbitant price. After reviewing the studies, understanding how the product works and
then using it at my facilities in our “high touch” areas, I am now convinced. Although this may be
considered anecdotal, we all know that odors are derived from bacteria. The deodorizing effect we
have noticed at my facilities has been quite impressive. The studies I have read related to the
disinfecting effect that continues within a 28-day time period gives me piece of mind that I am doing
the right thing for my customers and employees by using this product. On a cost per usage basis,
there is nothing out there, in my opinion, that can compare pricewise.

Thank you for introducing this product to me. I will be using it regularly and will continue to report
back on our results. In the meantime: well done!

Sincerely,

\\‘
Z. Morillo

President
Rancho | and ] Enterprises, LL.C

dba Camp Bow Wow Katy, TX




